HEW - Public Health Service

February 28, 1967

Dr. Benjamin E. McBrayer
Indian Health Area Director
Post Office Building
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma

Dear Dr. McBrayer:

I have just read Hugh Morgan's article in The

Journsl for February 23 in which the exceﬁt report

on the Indian Health Division's work in Oklahoms is

given. It's a very impressive report. I hope you will
convey to your staff my congratulations and commendations.

Sincerely,

CARL ALBERT, M.C.
Third District, Oklahome
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